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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 3:12 PM
To: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Washington Place

 
 
From: joan barsamian [mailto:joanbarsamian@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 3:08 PM 
To: citycouncil 
Subject: Washington Place 
 
Dear City Council Members, 
 
I am writing to you to express my full support of the Washington Place Development. This corridor of Newton is very 
run down and in desperate need of revitalization. 
 
I believe the proposed project will add many betterments including the wider sidewalks and park like setting, as well 
as fulfilling the desperate need  for rental units for the increased population of empty nesters wanting to remain in 
the community. 
 
I am excited to see this project get off the ground and I look forward to attending the many art and music events to 
be hosted in the courtyard. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention! 
 
Best, 
 
Joan Barsamian 
92 Dartmouth Street 
Newton, MA 
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